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Comments: Hi,

Thank you for taking taking the time to listen to our comments. I have lived in Alaska since 1992. Since I have

lived here I have grown to love the outdoors and try to be outside as much as possible. My family and I enjoy

riding snow machines , dirt bikes and 4 wheelers together. We go on lots of road trips and try to see all of what

Alaska has to offer. Right now there are only so many places a person can go with motorized vehicles. To take

away more land from the people who enjoy the same activities as my family is just not right. You are taking away

access to enjoy what this great state has to offer with some of these plans.  You would be taking money away

from our economy and the people who depend on the income generated from these Motorsports. I would not like

to see anything change and if it were to change only plan B would be appropriate. The other plans are just not

right and would hurt Alaska more than you know. Thanks for listening. 

Lauren Perry


